CLOSURE OF STREETS TO ORDINARY VEHICULAR TRAFFIC

PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that consideration will be
given by the Queenstown Lakes District Council under delegated authority, to the closure of the following
roads to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of Filming on the Dart River Bridge, Glenorchy:

Note: these closures replace those previously advertised 17 December 2020. Further closures proposed for
filming scheduled for April 2021 will be re-advertised in due course.

Road to be Closed: Glenorchy-Routeburn Road from Humes Road intersection to Routeburn

Road/Kinloch Road intersection

Road Closure Dates
Monday 22 February 2021
Tuesday 23 February 2021
Wednesday 24 February 2021

Thursday 25 February 2021

Friday 26 February

Weather Contingency Dates
Monday 1 March 2021
Tuesday 2 March 2021
Wednesday 3 March 2021
Thursday 4 March 2021 to

Friday 5 March 2021

Periods of Road Closure

0900 to 1300 and 1500 to 1900
0900 to 1300 and 1500 to 1900
1330 to 1730 and 1930 to 2330

1400 to 1800 and 2100 to 0100
Friday 26 February 2021

Periods of Road Closure

0900 to 1300 and 1500 to 1900
0900 to 1300 and 1500 to 1900
1330 to 1730 and 1930 to 2330

1400 to 1800 and 2100 to 0100
Friday 5 March 2021

Traffic Control — Stop/Go

1300 to 1500 and 1900 to 1930
1300 to 1500 and 1900 to 1930
1730 to 1930 and 2330 to midnight

1800 to 2100

0100 to 0130

Traffic Control - Stop/Go

1300 to 1500 and 1900 to 1930
1300 to 1500 and 1900 to 1930
1730 to 1930 and 2330 to midnight
1800 to 2100

0100 to 0130

Note: During the road closure times above controlled vehicle access will be available through the

closure area on the hour, every hour.

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an
authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Those who have any concerns regarding the above closures, please contact Sarah Mitchell at APL Property
Queenstown Limited on 021 244 9988 or by email sarah.mitchell@aplproperty.co.nz before 5.00pm on
Friday 5 February 2021.



